
ADA Committee Meeting 
Agenda for 3-7-14 

 
 
 

I. Fall 2012-2013 ADA Statistics 
a. Students Served 
b. Contacts Served 

II. Director’s Report 
III. Survey 
IV. Open Discussion 
V. Adjourn 

 
  



ADA Committee Meeting Minutes 
March 7, 2014 

 
 

The ADA Committee met at 8:30 a.m. on Friday, March 7, 2014 via ITV in Room 204 in Vernon and 
Room 712 at Century City Center. 
 
Members present were Deana Lehman, Chair, Iva Belew, Bobbie Graf, Dean Johnston, Kelsey Lange, 
Kathy Peterson, and Mary Rivard.  Absent were Judy Ditmore, Christina Feldman, John Hardin, Gary 
Don Harkey, Kristin Harris, Adrien Ivan, Ruth Rascon, Betha Rutledge, Michael Scott, and Jo Ann 
Sharp. 
 
Ms. Lehman called the meeting to order at 8:35 a.m. 
 
Ms. Lehman presented statistics of ADA students served by Special Services during the 2012-2013 year.  
Categories included ethnicity, type of disability, accommodations provided, major, and GPA.  She also 
summarized the number and types of disabilities of students who contacted Special Services before they 
enrolled at Vernon College.   
 
During her Director’s Report, Ms. Lehman highlighted universal design, website accessibility, dorm 
room accommodations, professional development on autism, and procedures for reasonable substitution 
and waiver requests. 
 
Those in attendance completed an ADA Professional Development Survey which prioritizes interest in 
different topics to be presented at a later time.  The survey will be emailed to those who were not in 
attendance.  Professional Development will be presented in April based on the results of the survey. 
 
During the open discussion, Dean Johnston asked if there was any way that the desk in his classroom 
that had been raised to accommodate a wheelchair student could be lowered during other classes for 
non-disabled students.  Ms. Lehman said that she will investigate ways to solve this issue. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:20 a.m. 
 
 


